
MEMORANDUM 

To:  File No. SR-OCC-2019-007 

From:  Kay Smith, Senior Advisor to Chairman Jay Clayton 

Date:  October 8, 2019 

Re:  Meeting with The Options Clearing Corporation 

On October 8, 2019, Kay Smith and Sean Memon had a call with John Davidson, Janet Angstadt, 
Amy Shelly, and Julie Bauer of The Options Clearing Corporation.  File No. SR-OCC-2019-007 
was discussed. 


